
CHARITABLE PROJECTS

South Ripley’s ‘Real World’ Event 

Southeastern Indiana REMC is proud to have 
sponsored South Ripley Junior High’s Real 
World event once again this year, helping 
8th-grade students gain valuable hands-on 
experience in financial literacy and career 
planning. As part of the school’s Career 
Exploration program, students choose 
a career, receive a salary, open a bank 
account, and navigate real-life expenses like 
rent, groceries, and utility bills — including 
electricity and internet. By supporting 
this initiative, we’re investing in the future 
workforce and empowering young minds 
to make informed career and financial 
decisions.

Want to learn more?
Tune in to the March 
SuperChat podcast for an 
in-depth discussion about 
the event and its impact! 
Listen here:
March SuperChat Podcast.

https://www.sripley.k12.in.us/o/srjh/article/2067486



